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Year 5/6 Football Competition 
Wednesday 13th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of the school’s involvement in the Schools Sports Partnership, your child has been invited to take part in 
a Football Competition at Coleridge School.  The event will take place on Wednesday 13th March 2024, leaving 
at 09.10 a.m. and arriving back at school around 12.45 p.m.  This event is free of charge, which means no cost 
to parents. 
 
The children will travel to the venue by mini bus.  Please can you send your child with a packed lunch and two 
drinks.  The event will be played on a grass surface. Players will be required to wear suitable footwear, trainers 
or studded football boots. Shin pads should be worn throughout.  We can provide shin pads if needed. 
 
Please indicate online your permission for your child to attend by Monday 4th March 2024.  We would be grateful 
for any parents who are able to come along for the day and help us. Please contact the school office as soon as 
possible.  
 
Please note, to find the online permission boxes you must click on the trip or event and go in to it; the 
permission boxes do not appear on the front page.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

p.p N Cleary 
 
Miss Beal 
P.E LEAD 
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